
fA' \mJ ~ 
THE PRESIDENT 

OFTHE 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

7 November 2017 

Excellency, 

Following consultations with Member States and the Secretary-General 
H.E. Mr. Antonio Guterres, I have the honour to inform, that I will convene an 
informal meeting of the General Assembly to hear a briefing from the 
Secretary-General on his reform proposal contained in document Al72/525 
'Restructuring of the United Nations peace and security pillar'. 

The briefmg will take place on Thursday, 9 November 2017 from 
2:00 to 4:00 p.m. The venue will be communicated in the journal. 

Your personal participation would be greatly appreciated. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Obervers to the United nations 

New York 


